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Funds Distribution Report

Recipient Organization:
Central Washington University
Address:
400 E. University Way 
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Contact:
(509) 558-8601 
https://www.cwu.edu

Organization’s General Goals:
The mission of Central Washington University is to prepare students 
for enlightened, responsible, and productive lives; to produce research, 
scholarship, and creative expression in the public interest; and to serve as 
a resource to the region and the state through effective stewardship of 
university resources.

Date of Award: Level:
2018 Q2 $2,501 to $5,000

For more information, please read the attached report from 
Central Washington University.
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Tulalip Tribes 
2018/19 Scholars 

Gabriana Hart - Ellensburg Campus 
 Major: Music Education  
 Minor: Choral Music Education 
 Class of 2020 
Dear Tulalip Tribes,  

 My lifelong aspiration of attending Central Washington 
University for choral musical education is moving forward, and I 
must especially give thanks to generous educational 
scholarships like yours.  Since being named on of the recipients 
of the Tulalip Tribes Scholarship, my dream is becoming a 
reality at Central Washington University.  The award 
gives me an opportunity to become a music educator, who will 
serve the Northwestern music education community that has 
also guided me during my growing years.  Thank you personally 
for your generosity.  Without scholarship patrons willing to 
support music education, students such as myself would be 
unable to pursue their dreams.  

 Your scholarship will help me support my education in many financial ways, as my resources of 
government aid become less accessible.  I do not come from a background that is affluent and I 
am sincerely grateful for the Tulalip Tribes’ assistance.  As a non-member of the tribes, but with 
family involved in the Alaskan tribal community, I feel the genuine support of an extended family 
with this scholarship.  My passion for CWU’s music program is matched only by my love for the 
performance of choral music and vocal jazz music, as well as teaching and developing better 
knowledge of vocal singing.  I would not be here to continue my education without the guidance 
and support of fellow music education colleagues,  the music faculty that have influenced me and 
the support of my family and friends.   

 Once again, thank you for the vote of confidence and the Tulalip Tribe’s scholarship.  I am 
committed to my educational growth and to the music education field and I am one step closer to 
becoming a teacher thanks to your continued generosity and the Tulalip Tribe Scholarship! 

Sincerely,  

Gabriana Hart 
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Alyssa Morris-Hatch - Ellensburg 
Campus 
 Major: Film 
 Minor: Screenwriting and Production 
 Class of 2022 
Dear Tulalip Tribes,  

 Thank you for the Tulalip Tribes Scholarship.  
It was a complete surprise for me and I am so 
grateful for your support.   

 Being the first one in my family to be able to 
go to a university, it was a path that was new 
and daunting.  With love and support that I 
receive not only my family, but also from the 

Tribe, it gives me motivation to really find myself and to make my people and family proud of 
what path I choose.  

 I chose CWU because it was closer to my home, while still being able to be independent, and it 
has a good film program, which is my major. Studying in this field, I’m exposed to many paths like 
being a director, scriptwriter and other positions as well as being able to see what each person’s 
role is in making a film.  There are many opportunities and positions for my future when I decide 
which path I want to take.  

 Thank you again for this scholarship.  Your support means the world to me.  

Sincerely,  

 

Alyssa Morris-Hatch 
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Da’Vicious Wilson - Ellensburg Campus 
 Major: Undeclared 
 Class of 2022 
Dear Tulalip Tribe,  

 I would like to say thank you so much for 
giving me the opportunity to be given the 
Tulalip Tribe Scholarship.  It is an honor and a 
blessing.  This is just the thing I needed, because 

I have been struggling with paying for school lately and this will help so much.  So from the 
bottom of my heart, thank you and the whole Tulalip Tribe so much.  

Sincerely,  

Da’Vicious Wilson  
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